OCTOBER, 2010!!!!!   Where has this year gone?  We are, I believe, officially in the “HOLIDAY SEASON!!”  YIKES.   Most of the stores are already lined with décor.  We have Halloween, Thanksgiving and Christmas and then a new year.
Misty Stewart presented a great program on encouragement and we were so blessed to have all our current scholarship recipients present at our September meeting.
We have passed our first amended bylaws.  We will be working to improve them and make them our own and to also add policy and procedures this year.  Thank you Mary Ann and your committee for all the hard work you have done and that work that is still to be done.
Uptown will be busy too.   Our National Business Women’s Week event is almost here.  We will be honoring a very special lady, Mary Lou Cassidy.  She is an attorney, very involved with the arts in Midland and very Funny.   I’m sure you will enjoy hearing her story.  Please invite everyone you know and encourage your employer to purchase a table.   We will also be announcing Uptown’s own Woman of the Year.  I’m sure that will be someone most deserving also.

Our first meeting on October 13th will be a business meeting and then the NBWW event will be our program meeting for this month.   We will only have one meeting in November, which will be a program and then in December we will only have our Christmas party.

Please watch for these events.

October is Breast cancer awareness month, so if you are past 40 or have a history of breast cancer in your family, schedule your mammogram.

Life is too short for drama or petty things, so laugh hard, love truly and forgive quickly.  Live while you are alive.  Forgive now those who made you cry.  You might not get a second time.  Lost time can never be found.

Have a great month!!!!!!!!

Please let me know if I can be of assistance to any one.

Hope to see you soon.

Glenda Knox, President

Striving for Sweet Success

